
Silverton Hunt Pony Club   
District Commissioner Claire Cook   

The Lodge, Canonteign   

Christow, Exeter, EX6 7NS   

07929 426943 

silverton@pcuk.org   

 
  
 

13th December 2024 

 

Dear Members,     
 

Please see the below information regarding the Christmas Rally at Hyperion on Sunday with 

Gail Eden. We are so grateful to be able to use facilities such as Hyperion for our rallies.  

 

Horse box parking - continue past the indoor arena and down the track to the parking area.  

 

Please remember to clear up after your pony, both in the arena and the parking area. 

 

Dogs are not allowed at Hyperion. The stable area is out of bounds and children must be 

supervised at all times. 

   

Should you have any problems on the day, please contact Lisa Carr on 07966 767053   
   

   
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes   
   

   

Lisa    
07966 767053 

10am – 11am 11am  - 12pm 12pm – 1pm 

Charlotte Custance Baker  

Willow Greenham  

Teddy Brimblecombe 

Isabelle Webber  

Freja Clarbull  

Charlie Clarbull 

Theo Snowshall 

 

Eloise Corbett 

Flo Oxley  

Annie Bushell 

Olive Oxley  

George Dolling 

 

Beatrice Gear  

Eva Fitzgerald 

Bonnie Martin  

Eliza Glover  

Lillie Oxley 

 


